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Dear Sir, I think it is crystal clear that the vast majority of the population oppose hunting with dogs. It is cruel,
 barbaric and seriously outdated. We pride ourselves as a nation of animal lovers, and of being a compassionate
 and developed society, and therefore this sort of cruelty needs to remain banned. There is no excuse for animal
 abuse. Please do not dilute this Act any further. The government needs to listen to its people, whom it claims to
 represent.

Regards,
Mrs N Nejad
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